
ATTENTION:  

ALL NOTARY PUBLIC on Gila River Indian Community and its Entities 

The Notary Public Reference Manual updated in January 2019 with important changes for Notary Public 

in the State of Arizona (see new requirement notice below): 

 

 



According to information received: 

The statute states all notaries must have their commission number on the stamp, the statute went into 

effect on August 3, 2018 therefore this would only apply for notaries whose commissions are effective 

on August 3, 2018 or after.  A notary public appointed before the effective date of this act shall replace 

the notary’s official seal on reappointment with an official imprinted seal with the notary public’s 

notarial commission number. 

If you have any questions, contact the Secretary of State’s office, Business Division, 1700 W. Washington 

St., 7th Floor, Phoenix, Arizona 85007.  You can print out the Arizona Notary Public Reference Manual 

that updated in January 2019 at www.azsos.gov.  

 

http://www.azsos.gov/

